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09 February 2023 
 

Yr 5 - Natural History Museum – London 
Tuesday 14th March 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are incredibly excited that Year 5 will be visiting The Natural History Museum, London, on Tuesday 14th 
March. 
 
Although our main aim will be to gain more knowledge about earthquakes, we will also be able to explore 
the ‘space zone’ as well as a wealth of other benefits – no doubt, the children will love the dinosaurs and 
the sightseeing from the coach! 
 
To have as full a day as possible, we will be leaving school at 8am so ask that the children arrive by 7:45 am 
to be registered. 
 
We will be leaving London at 4pm so should arrive back to school by 7:30 pm – traffic dependent.  We will 
update you if the time is going to vary greatly! 
 
The children will need a packed lunch (which are available to order from school in the usual way via 
ParentMail by Wednesday 1st March), snacks and water bottles. 
 
With fuel costs as they are, the coaches are VERY expensive, however, Mrs Scott has agreed to heavily 
subsidise this trip.  Therefore, the cost is £15 (or £10 to those in receipt of Free School Meals) to be be paid 
in the usual way along with consent via ParentMail. 
 
Please note consent must be received for your child(ren) to be able to attend the trip. 
 
School uniform must be worn for the day. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, feel free to contact us. 
 
Best wishes 

 

Year 5 Team 
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